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We are one community nourished  
and transformed by the Eucharist.  

As the body of Christ we are led by the Holy 
Spirit to know, love and serve  

God and one another. 
Somos una comunidad nutrida y transformado 

por la Eucaristía. A medida que el cuerpo de 
Cristo,  

somos guiados por el Espíritu Santo para 
conocer, amar y servir a  

Dios ya los demás. 

 
FOR A PRIEST PLEASE CALL 
Saint George Catholic Church 
259 West 200 North  
St George, Utah 84770 
435-673-2604 
www.saintgeorgecatholics.com 
 
Reverend Oscar Martin Picos, Pastor 
Reverend Arokia Dass David, Vicar 
 

Saint Paul Catholic Center 

www.stpaulcatholiccenter.org 
 
Saint Paul Administrator:    
Patty Simmerman    (435) 669-7530 
Assistant:  Mark Borowiak                  
(219) 629-3618 
 
Bulletin: 
Patty Simmerman   669-7530 
Karen  Poelakker  -  635-2518 
 
RCIA:  Classes on Wednesday evening.  
All adults are welcome. Contact Mary 
LeBaron , 632-1572 for information. 
 
CCD:  All CCD students will need to 
register at St. George Catholic Church. 
Contact Jill Lutrell, 673-2604 
 
Youth Group:  No meetings until Fall.  
Call Diane Cain at 804-484-0002 

 
 

WELCOME! 
 
We welcome you to Saint Paul Catholic Center.  We wish those 
who visit here be blessed with joy, peace, and love.   If you are 
new to Saint Paul Catholic Center, please sign our guest book.  If 
you would like to register as a member of our community, please 
fill out a registration form.  You can request this from Patty 
Simmerman or Mark Borowiak.   
 
BIENVENIDOS 
Le damos la bienvenida a San Pablo el Centro Catolico.  
Deseamos a los que visitan ague sean bendecidos con alegria, 
paz y amor.  Si usted es nuevo en San Pablo el Centro Catolico, 
por favor firme nuestro libro de visitas.  Si usted desea 
registrarse como miembro de nuestra comunidad, por favor 
rellene el formulario de inscripcion. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This Weeks’s Events: 
Holy Hour: Cancelled until further notice 
 
CCD Events       Please contact St. George Catholic Church. 
Youth Group     See Diane Cain or call at 804-484-0002.   
 
SNACKS:   Please sign up to bring snacks for after mass.  We will 
be starting to put a donation box on snack counter.  You are 
under no obligation to donate.   Donations collected will offset 
cost of coffee, cups, snacks, etc. 

 
 
Please support this worthwhile program.  We are supporting 
the Dove Center, Switchpoint and the Erin Kimball 
Foundation.  All baby and toddler items are welcome.    
Items will be collected throughout the month of September  
       

http://www.saintgeorgecatholics.com/
http://www.stpaulcatholiccenter.org/
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Ministries & Activities 

 Holy Hour, Mondays at 7 PM with Deacon Tellez 

 CCD classes:  Classes will now be held in St. George, 

       Contact:   Jill  Lutrell at 673-2604      
Youth Group:  Please see Diane Cain 804-484-0002 

 RCIA Rite of Christian Initiation.    Please see Mary 
LeBaron for information 

 Saint Paul’s Treasures: serving the church & community 
If you would like to volunteer see Mark Borowiak 

 Lectors:  Please see Toni Foran if this is a ministry for you 

 Eucharistic Ministers bring Communion to the 
homebound  and/or serve communion at Mass. Call Mary 
LeBaron, 632-1572 if you would like to volunteer or know 
of someone who needs communion brought to them.   

 Blessed by an Angel Program:  Call Karen Poelakker at 
635-2518 or 632-4493 (cell) if you know someone who is 
ill or needs help in any way. 

 Women’s Council:    Call Charlotte Green at 635-6984 for 
information.  No photography of any kind without 
permission. 

 
Prayer requests: 
Let us pray for our Armed Forces and their families 
For all victims of abortion             For our seminarians 
For our parish members                For those in need 
Yevette Telez                          Connie Martin                            
Jean Ellis                                     Charlene McAllister                  
Ted Schaefer                         Cecil Rathbun 
Jennifer Dejonge              Calum Campbell 
Susan Vaughn                             John Baker 
Denise DeGoei            David Nagrodsky 
Bob Valentino            Hap del Valle 
Pablo Tellez, Jr.                         Wilma Salazar 
Barbara & Curt Campbell        Tim Green 
Jean Francois Rancourt           Travis Wellcome 
 Betty Matras                             Gene Coryell 
Tammy Jo Peters                       Joseph Rogers   RIP   
                           
If you have someone you would like to add to our list, please 
write your request down and give to Patty Simmerman or 
Karen Poelakker.  Thank you!!!!!    
        
For Homebound Eucharistic minister, please contact one of 
the following:  Carol Porter,  Karen Poelakker,  or Celia 
Hernandez  
 
Lector Schedule: 
9/10 Anne Baker 
9/17      Charlotte Green 
 Eucharistic Schedule:  
9/10   Mary LaBaron, Rae Crozier, and Patty Simmerman 
9/17   Celia Hernandez,  Sylvia and Mark Borowiak 

Counters: 
9/11      Mark and Rae 
9/18      Patty and Karen 
 

Women’s Council News 
 
Women’s Council Meeting – Sept 20th at 2:30 pm 
 
Please note that meeting times have been changed to 
2:30 PM on the 3rd Wednesday of each Month.   Dues 
will remain at $10.00 per person.   
 
Membership drive for Women’s Council will start this 
Sunday.  First Meeting will be September 20th. 
 
CHURCH PICNIC 
 
Will be held Saturday September 30th at the Pioneer 
Park from 11:00 to 2:00.  Church will provide main dish, 
and we would love for you to fill in with potluck salads, 
chips, rolls, etc.  
 
October Activities 
 
BINGO will be on Friday October 6th. 
Chips and soft drinks will be available 
 
Fall Festival: 
Friday October 20th here at St. Pauls.   
------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
CHILDRENS LITURGY OF THE WORD 
As we will not be having CCD this year, we are going to 
try to have Liturgy of the Word for Children during the 
homily.  If you have an interest in involving your 
children in this, please inform Patty Nation.    We are 
doing some research on this now and will advise when 
we will start up this program. 
 
South west Deanery Meeting in Cedar City  
September 30 at 9:00 a. m.   
Christ the King Women’s Council is hosting the meeting 
Breakfast and lunch will be served. Contact Mary 
LaBaron if you would like to attend 435-632-1572 
  
 
  Finances from the month of July 
 
D&L Savings $114,629.61 
Store Income $3,950.00 
Church Income $5,055.43 
Expenses: $3,990.19 

 

 
 
 


